
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: Outdoor GreatRoom Trade Partners 

Re: 4th of July Flash Sale 

The Outdoor GreatRoom will be introducing a 4th of July Flash Sale beginning June 16th. 
We will be giving 20% on several fire pit tables through email and social campaigns. If a 
customer comes in with an email or post showing the 20% off, you can match the price. 
OGC will give 10% credit on orders that need to be matched. To receive the credit, fill out 
the order tracking sheet and attach a copy of the invoice. 

 
Orders received on our website will be reviewed and if a premier trade partner is located 
within 15 miles of the order, we will issue a credit of 15% of the order to the trade partner. 

This campaign will go from June 16th – June 26th, 2023. 

We are looking forward to moving product this season! 

 
 

*To receive credit on the 4th of July Flash Sale promotion, please send in tracking 
and invoices to marketing@outdoorrooms.com by July 7th. 

*Credits will be issued by July 7th. 
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